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Brussels, 24 June 2005 
 
 

Dear Mr. Vasconcelos, 

 

On behalf of Mr. Martin Fuchs, President of UCTE, let me thank you very much for your 
invitation to participate at the Public Hearing on 30 June 2005. Unfortunately, from serious 
business matters, it is not possible for Mr. Fuchs to attend the event.  

 

Mr. Klaus Kleinekorte, the convenor of the UCTE Working Group Operations and Security 
will attend the meeting and will present the UCTE standpoints. He will be accompanied by 
myself.   

 

Thank you also very much for your invitation to comment the CEER Guidelines on 
Transmission Tarification and Congestion Management Guidelines. On its yesterday 
Steering Committee meeting, UCTE took the opportunity and, annexed, you can find the 
amendments proposed by UCTE. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Marcel Bial 
Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
 
Enc.: UCTE Comments on ERGEG Public consultation package from 2 May 2005 


